
      
           
 
 
 

 

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Bulletin No: 16/26 
Date:  March 21, 2017 
 
To:  All Hockey Alberta Membership 
 
Cc:   Hockey Alberta Board, Hockey Alberta Operational Committees   
    
From:  Rob Litwinski 
  Chief Executive Officer 
 
SUBJECT: 2017-18 Participant Fees, Team Fees and Officiating Rates 

              
 

 
Hockey Alberta would like to advise our membership that there will be no changes to Participant Fees, 
Team Fees and Officiating Rates for the 2017-18 season. Please refer to the information below for more 
details regarding these fees and rates.   
 
Participant and Team Fees 
Hockey Alberta will not be increasing participant or team fees for the 2017-18 season. The Hockey 
Alberta participant fee of $18.85 will remain static for the fourth consecutive season, keeping Alberta in 
the bottom quartile when compared to the participant fees of the other 12 Branches in Canada. 
 
Hockey Alberta’s participant fee consists of amounts designated for the general administration of 
Operations and Development as well as two Board restricted fees that are tied to “Facility” and 
“Technology”. All funds are reported annually in Hockey Alberta’s Audited Financial Statements. Hockey 
Alberta participant fees are charged for each registered participant and are invoiced to the member Minor 
Hockey Associations, Club Teams and other registered programs each season. 
 
In 2016-17, Hockey Alberta made the decision to make a number of budget cuts and approve to operate 
with a deficit budget rather than raise participant fees. Additionally, in 2017-18 we will reallocate the 
Technology Fee ($1.00) to the general Operations and Development funds, allowing Hockey Alberta to 
keep participant fees static. This reallocation will not jeopardize the Technology Fund, as it remains in a 
strong financial position.    
 
Hockey Alberta would also like to advise you that we are currently reviewing the entire participant and 
team fee model in order to implement a fee structure that will apply different participant and team fees to 
different levels of hockey. We will provide more information regarding this new fee structure to the 
membership as it progresses.   
 
Hockey Canada Insurance Rates 
Hockey Canada participant and insurance rates will also remain the same for the 2017-18 season. This 
standard rate of $18.65 will continue to apply to the majority of participants, with additional insurance 
costs being assessed to higher risk groups such as Junior and Senior hockey.   
 
Officiating Rates 
There will be no increase to officiating rates for the 2017-18 season. This 2016-17 season was the final 
season of a three year rate agreement, however it has been decided that the current rates will remain 
intact for one more season. Hockey Alberta will look to establish a new rate agreement prior to the 2018-
19 season.   
 
Please refer to the attached documents for more information regarding all of the fees outlined in this 

letter. If you have any questions please feel free to contact the Hockey Alberta office.   






